December 31, 2023

Heavenly Brickks Attn: Lyn S. Romano PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526 3

Dear Heavenly,

Corps Association Foundation.

Thank you so much for your generous gift 💸 💮 on December 12, 2023 to support the Marine

Your support plays a crucial role in enhancing the skills, knowledge, and capabilities of our Marines, contributing to their professional growth and success IAT CN

Earlier this year, Marine Officers and SNCO's of the Marine Corps Engineer School benefitted from a professional military education (PME) experience with a staff ride focused on the Civil War battles of Chattanooga and Chickamauga in Tennessee and Georgia.

"The PME to Chattanooga and Chickamauga Battle Fields provided an invaluable experience for the Marines and Senior leadership of the Marine Corps Engineer School. Through studying the battles and events during both campaigns, the staff was able to see how the unchanging nature of war is juxtaposed against the ever-changing technologies and evolution of war. We were able to parallel the experiences of the Army of Tennessee and the Army of the Cumberland with the current operating environment and the challenges we will face in the future. A great learning experience for leaders, highly recommend to any staff." LtCol Laura Perazzola-Ash

We are truly grateful for your partnership in ensuring that the men and women in our Corps have the tools and resources they need to thrive in their professional journeys.

Timothy S. Mundy ______ in Tennessed and Georgia.

Colonel, USMC (Ret)

a band fields provided an invaluable experience Vice President, MCA Foundations and

The Marine Corps Association Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. For tax purposes, the MCAF EIN is 80-0340923. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation. Tennessee and the comparation

715 Broadway Street, Quantico, VA 22134 7, Toll-Free 866-622-1775 - www.mca-marines.org